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News Release 
 
City of Mansfield, Ohio     Tim Theaker, Mayor 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

For Immediate Release 
 
Date:  September 8, 2017   Contact:   City Engineer’s Office 
                   419-755-9702 
 
Subject:      Cook Road Multi-Use Path  
 
Mansfield, Ohio 
 
 
Mayor Tim Theaker announces, weather permitting, beginning Monday, September 11, 
2017, the west bound lane of Cook Road will be closed to all traffic from Woodland Road to 
Chapelwood Blvd., for the purpose of constructing the Cook Road Multi-Use Path.  
 
The posted detour route will include Woodland Road, Sunset Blvd. and Chapelwood Blvd. 
Truck traffic must use Lexington Avenue and Trimble Road to detour around the project.  
 
The closure will only occur during construction activities and will continue until the 
completion of the project. Barricades will be removed at the end of each word day. The 
project is expected to be completed near the middle of October.  
 
Motorists are urged to use caution when driving in the construction area. 


